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June 1, 2015

Athabasca University Students’ Union Announces Resignation of Executive Director

Edmonton, Alberta — On June 1st, AUSU accepted the resignation of our Executive Director,
Karyna Hoch. Karyna has agreed to remain with AUSU until August 31st or until a suitable
replacement has been hired, whichever comes first.

Karyna was hired as AUSU’s Office Coordinator in July, 2009 and was promoted to the role of
Executive Director in April, 2015. We would like to thank Karyna for her contributions to AUSU

over the past 6 years, and we wish her all the best in her future endeavours.

AUSU will immediately be starting the process of recruiting a new Executive Director, and we
will be engaging the services of a recruitment agency to help with this process.

Please direct any questions to Bonita Arbeau at vpex@ausu.org.

Issued on behalf of AUSU council



